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I firmly oppose Oregon Legislature (SB 210) that would REPEAL our vote-by-mail 

system. 

There are many senior citizens and handicapped citizens who need to be able to vote 

by mail. There are also citizens, who are either working, students or serving outside 

their residential home state, who also need to use mail to submit their ballots. 


